
Posted: September 10, 2020 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

OF 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
            

Sufficiency of Textbooks & Instructional Materials and 
Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan 

 

 

The Nevada Joint Union High School District will hold a 
public hearing to consider the sufficiency of textbooks and 

instructional materials in the District for the 2020-2021 
school year and that they are consistent with the content 
and cycles of the curriculum frameworks adopted by the 

State Board. The District will also hold a public hearing for 
the Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan.   

 
The meeting will be held on: 
Thursday, September 24, 2020, 6:00 p.m.* 

 
*Zoom meeting credentials will be published on the agenda 
when it is posted. 
 


